
 BOARD TRANSMITTAL 
 
 
August 23, 2021 
 
 
To: Members of the Board of Directors 
 
From: Andrea West, Interim Clerk of the Board 
 
Subject: Public Transportation Agency Safety Plan - Annual Review and 

Update 
 
 
Board of Directors Meeting of August 9, 2021 
 
Present: Chairman Do, Vice Chairman Murphy, Directors Bartlett, Chaffee, 

Delgleize, Foley, Goodell, Harper, Hennessey, Hernandez, 
Jones, Muller, Nguyen, Sarmiento, Sidhu, and Wagner 

Absent: Director Shaw 
 
 
Board Discussion 
 
At the August 9, 2021 Board of Directors meeting, Director Goodell noted an 
error on Attachment A, Page 11, fourth paragraph, with the word “lots” being 
redlined and replaced with “Origami.” The word “lots” is no longer crossed out 
and the word “Origami” has been removed. 
 
In response to a public comment, staff has updated the map on page 12 to a 
higher resolution route map for increased visibility. In addition, a link to the 
OCTA webpage is provided for route information. 
 
Board Vote 
 
This item was deferred to the August 23, 2021 Board of Directors Meeting to 
allow staff to address the above-noted concerns. 
 
Committee Vote and Recommendations 
 
See the “Committee Transmittal” for the Executive Committee meeting of 
August 2, 2021 vote and recommendations. 
 

 


